## Sand, Melissa

From:

Carrie Barnett <carrieabarnett@aol.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, November 19, 2013 2:21 PM

To:

Sand, Melissa

Subject:

Re: Thank you

Thank you Melissa. That is interesting and I'm hoping we will get more people to complete the survey - hopefully my email will remind people of that too! :)

## On another note...

Martha has been in the SW PR/Advocacy Chair position for 3 years and was appointed (last night) to the 2nd VP position in OAEA to replace Laura who will be moving into the President Elect position. This leaves me with a vacancy. I wanted to ask if you might be interested in moving into the PR/Advocacy Chair position starting in Jan. 2014 (it's a two year position with the possibility to extend for an additional 2 years of you would like.) This role allows you a voting position on the state board and you get to attend the quarterly meetings as well as a PR/Advocacy meeting at convention. I'm sure Martha would be happy to explain her responsibilities a little more completely if you contacted her. I would love to have you in the role if you are interested! We could carpool up to Columbus together for the meetings! .) They start at 10am and last until 3pm on Saturdays - 4 times a year (Jan, Mar, May, Sept)

Let me know what you think. If you are interested I may contact Tim Hilderbrand to see if he would want to be our Regional Technology Chairperson so that you wouldn't have two jobs. I thought you might be willing to help him ease into the position and fill him in on all the work you've accomplished this year. Lord knows that technology is not my forte!

Let me know your thoughts,

Thanks.

Carrie

----Original Message-----

From: Sand, Melissa <msand@princeton.k12.oh.us>

To: Carrie Barnett < carrieabarnett@aol.com>

Sent: Tue, Nov 19, 2013 1:57 pm

Subject: RE: Thank you

In case you're curious like I was, these are our survey results thus far 🖾